
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL TENANTS 

APRIL 20, 2020 

Reminder of Chief Medical Officer of Health (CMOH) Order 07-2020 

Included in this notice is a reminder of Order 07-2020 of the Chief Medical Officer of Health, Dr. Deena 
Hinshaw, dated March 27, 2020. 

This is a reminder to all tenants that pursuant to the CMOH Order 07-2020, no persons may gather 
either in indoor or outdoor spaces in excess of 15 people. In addition, all persons gathering whatsoever 
must maintain a minimum of two metres distance from one another, whether inside or outside their 
personal residence. 

In order to ensure compliance with the CMOH Order 07-2020, Calgary Housing Company is limiting 
access to common areas. No tenants or visitors may use any public hallways, stairwells, lobbies or 
elevators except to directly come and go as needed. No loitering or congregating in common areas is 
permitted until the expiration of CMOH Order 07-2020.  

Failing to comply with this Order, or any other issued or future Order of the Chief Medical Officer of 
Health can result in investigations, prosecution and fines by the relevant authorities of the 
Government of Alberta. Further, violations of this, or any other issued or future Order of the Chief 
Medical Officer of Health constitute a breach of your Tenancy Agreement and may result in the 
termination of your Tenancy Agreement. 

Tenants are responsible for maintaining awareness of current and future Orders of the Chief Medical 
Officer of Health.  For updated information, please refer to the Government of Alberta Website: 

https://www.alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-albertans.aspx 

As well as the Alberta Health Services Website: 

https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/Page16944.aspx 

Calgary Housing Company is committed to providing the safest environment possible in the buildings 
we manage during the COVID-19 pandemic response and recovery.  We appreciate your cooperation 
and support during this unprecedented time. We can make a difference if we all do our part. If you 
have any questions or require any support, please contact your Property Manager or Tenant Liaison 
directly, or contact Calgary Housing Company at 587-390-1200.  

Greg Wilkes 

Housing Services Manager, Calgary Housing Company 
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